
From: Ginny Masullo [mailto:masullo.ginny1@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 12:06 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Turk Power Plant proposed Regulation Changes. 

 

An ounce of prevention is worth a pound of cure. The proposed regulations  changes would only 

necessitate future clean up of the Little Rriver. Keep the designation of the last two miles of the 

river as a drinking water source.Do not allow the temp of the river to be increased and do not 

allow increased dissolved solids. 

 

Why should the State of Arkansas allow these essentially non compliance issues to be waved. 

The electric industry has the resources and the know how to meet these existing requirements.  

 

It is the job of ADEQ to protect the water quality of Arkansas. Do so by at least not changing the 

current regulations. 

 

Thank-you, 

 

 

Ginny Masullo 

1837 Rupple Road 

Fayetteville AR 72704 

479-530-0280 

 


